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Important Dates and Messages: 

 
 

 A reminder that next week we will be holding 
a ‘Bedtime Story Session’. This will be on 
Tuesday 8th May for Mrs Higgit’s class and 
Wednesday 9th May for Mrs Flynn and Mrs 
Twilley’s classes. Sessions will run from 5.00-
6.00pm and are open to Nursery children 
only. Sorry, but we cannot accommodate 
siblings. Please ask your child’s teacher if you 
need more information. 
 

 We are now in process of arranging Rhythm 
Time sessions. We hope that these will 
commence soon. We will update you as soon 
as we know more. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Enjoying sharing the toys that the 
children brought in from home. The 
children spent time in their key 
groups and really impressed us with 
their comments. 

 Baking shortbread! The children 
helped to weigh and mix the 
ingredients and to roll out the 
mixture. They then selected a piece 
of Numicon to use as a cutter to cut 
out their biscuit! Yummy!  

 Making sock puppets! Thank you to 
those of you who sent in a sock. The 
children really enjoyed choosing 
which decorations to add to their 
sock to turn it into a puppet! 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery this week. 

 

In Phonics, over the last two weeks the 
children have learnt the sounds m, a, s 
and t.  

Some children have learnt to write these 
letters and some children have played 
silly soup to find objects beginning with 
these sounds. 


